
 

 

December 8, 2023 

Season Wrap Up 
Road Reconstruction 
Larch Street, Sudbury 
The City of Greater Sudbury has completed the road and water/wastewater improvements 
on Larch Street between Elgin Street and Lisgar Street, in Sudbury for the 2023 
construction season. 

Construction by the City’s Contractor, Teranorth Construction & Engineering Ltd. will resume spring, 2024 and 
is expected to be completed summer, 2024. 

A Construction Notice will be issued prior to the commencement of the 2024 construction season. 

 

 

Remaining Construction Work:  

 Surface Asphalt Placement 
 Permanent Line Painting  

 Stamped Asphalt Cross Walks 
 Installation of Tactile Warning Surfaces at 

intersections 
 Miscellaneous Repairs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the roads and infrastructure in your neighbourhood. The City 
of Greater Sudbury and its contractors are committed to public safety and will monitor the ongoing progress of 
construction. 

For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects  

Questions about construction can be directed to: 

Project Manager: Project Inspector: Councillor: 

Andrew Peltomaki 
705-690-5541 
Andrew.Peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca 

Brian Beatch 
705-698-3924   
Brian Beatch@greatersudbury.ca 

Fern Cormier, Ward 10 
705-698-7407 
Fern.Cormier@greatersudbury.ca 
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